
 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 49-18 

26 December 2018 

 

2018 FIFA World Cup Fan ID visa-free regime 

 
 According to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation, 
all foreign nationals who visited the country by using the 2018 FIFA World 
Cup Fan ID visa-free regime must leave the territory of the Russian 
Federation by 31 December 2018. 
 
 The Embassy encourages all Filipinos who entered Russia in this 
manner to comply with this directive in order to avoid violation of the 
migration laws of the Russian Federation. 
 
 Failure to do so will result in arrest and detention. 
 

 
    


